
From,
Anju Kamboj,
Secretary DLSA, 
Meerut.

To,
The Registrar General
Hon’ble High Court of Judicature at
Allahabad.

Through,
The District Judge,
Meerut

Subject:  Regarding  Submission  of  property  statements  in  compliance  of  letter  no.
14325/IV-h-16/Admin (A-IV) dated 03-12-2021.

Respected Sir,

      It is most humbly requested that due to bonafide oversight I was not able to

procure  all  the  relevant  papers  relating  to  my  property  statements  on  time.  I  am

submitting my property statements for the Financial  Years 2015-2017, 2017-2019 and

2019-2021. 

It  is,  therefore,  prayed  that  delay  in  submission  of  the  property  statement

mentioned above be kindly condoned. I assure that this will not happen again in future.

The applicant will be highly obliged for your kind consideration.

                                    With Regards,

Dated: 17.12.2021                                                          Yours Faithfully, 

      (Anju Kamboj)
       Secretary DLSA, 

           Meerut.
     ID No. UP 1775
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